
Parent’s Meeting – Class 3 – 7th September 2017 @ 6pm 

 Welcome and introductions – Mrs Bolton will teach all the core 

subjects and History/Geography, Mrs Morris teaches some of the Foundation 

subjects such as Art, PE and Music. We also have Mrs Catterall who works in class 

delivering some interventions. 

 Year 3 – KS2 – There is a move towards independence and responsibility. The 

children are taught a variety of strategies to foster independence; use of 

dictionaries, ask a friend, reading through question again, look back in notes, using 

Working Walls etc 

 Curriculum – Yr 3 and 4 KLIPs for Reading, Writing and 

Maths. These are the expectations for the end of year. All children work at 

different rates and have different abilities and skills. We assess children individually 

and tailor the curriculum accordingly.  
 Changes in our curriculum regarding Spellings and 

Handwriting – Word lists for parents. These are the words that your children 

are required to read and spell by the end of the year. We use a variety of strategies 

to teach these words and expect the children to apply them in their writing. The 

handwriting handout shows the letter formation that we teach the children with the 

lead in and lead out stroke. 

 Non-Negotiables – Rules and how we keep them. 

 Our rules are  

a) Treat others the way you wish to be treated. 

b) Look after school property. 

c) Work sensibly and quietly. 

d) Listen to, and look at, the person who is speaking. 

e) Always do our best work 

We use the cloud system, team points and table points. Children may be kept in class 

at playtime and lunchtime as a consequence for poor behaviour. 

 Homework – Reading – please complete Reading records to show that your 

child has read and ask any questions that you are not sure about, Multiplication 

tables – please practise these as regularly as possible because they have a huge 

impact on much of the Maths work we do. A piece of English, Maths or Science  is 

sent home each week on a Friday to be handed in the following Tuesday.  

 Water bottles – water is very important to aid your child’s concentration. 

Please send water in a named bottle. 

 PE Kits and all uniform named – Tuesday and Thursday – must be 

kept in school at all times, all labelled please. 



 Open Door – Monday 3.20 – 3.40pm – Please come and ask any 

questions you may have. 

 Website – there are many useful links to resources that may help you and your 

child. 


